
Announcements for Friday, March 12, 2021 

 

❖ Children’s Miracle Network is selling custom monogram stickers for $3 to $5 dollars, 

depending on size. There are signs hanging up around school with a QR code. Scan the 

code to order!  All orders must be placed by March 26th. 

 

❖ If you’re interested in taking SJRSC Campus Dual Enrollment over the summer, either 

physically on their campus or online, it’s time to register for those classes.  Directions 

and information have been posted on the School Counseling for BTHS Students 

schoology group page as well as the BTHS Dual Enrollment webpage.  All complete and 

accurate paperwork including registration form and test scores are due by April 15th at 

5:00 pm. 

 

❖ NEHS is hosting a service opportunity that is open to all students! We are collecting 

books for ages 0 - 5 to donate to the Early Learning Coalition.  You can get one service 

hour per book for a maximum of three service hours (though you are welcome to 

donate more books!) You can bring books with a post-it with your name to room 955. All 

donations are due by April 13, 2021. 

 

❖ Hey Bartram Bears, are you feeling lucky! Build your own pot of gold here on campus in 

room 422 during lunch. Open an account or refer a friend this month for Free PDQ! All 

you need is 5 dollars, and ID, and your social security number. 

 


